Liz

From: Brolsma, Masten (Calgary) <MASTEN.BROLSMA@advisian.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 1:34 PM

To: D'Aguiar, Mark

Cc: tobiah.v.newton@esso.ca; semmlerm@nwtwb.com; castanedal@nwtwb.com

Subject: RE DFO Comments: N7L1-1836 - Imperial Oil Resources - Bar C Remediation Project -

Amendment Request and Dock Removal PDR

Mark: on behalf of Imperial, please be advised the dock at BAR-C was not removed during the 2015 field season. Dock
removal is intended to occur during 2016 with the same mitigations planned for this year. Please advise Tobiah Newton
at Imperial if there is anything else you need in the interim.

Thank you for your review earlier this year.
Sincerely,

Masten Brolsma, P.Eng.

Principal Environmental Engineer, Advisian Central

500, 151 Canada Olympic Road SW, Calgary, Alberta T3B 6B7 | Canada
T +587-952-1568 | F +403-247-4811 | M +403-869-2952

www.advisian.com

"Privilege and Confidentiality Notice

The information in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged and confidential information. If you have received this
electronic communication in error, any use, copying or dissemination of its contents is prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately by telephone at
the number indicated on this page to arrange return of the electronic communication at the senders expense.

Your Cooperation is appreciated. Thank you.”

From: D'Aguiar, Mark [mailto:Mark.D'Aguiar@dfo-mpo.gc.ca]
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 3:31 PM

To: castanedal@nwtwb.com; semmlerm@nwtwb.com

Cc: Brolsma, Masten (Calgary); tobiah.v.newton@esso.ca
Subject: RE DFO Comments: N7L1-1836 - Imperial Oil Resources - Bar C Remediation Project - Amendment Request and

Dock Removal PDR

Dear Mardy Semmler,

Fisheries and Ocean’s Canada (DFO) Fisheries Protection Program (FPP) has reviewed the N7L1-1836 Imperial Oil
Resources - Bar C Remediation Project - Amendment Request and Dock Removal PDR, as it relates to DFO’s mandate.

Please find in the attached letter, DFO’s comments and recommendations.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the attached letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Sincerely,

Mark D’Aguiar

Fisheries Protection Biologist, Fisheries Protection Program
Fisheries and Oceans Canada / Government of Canada
Mark.D’ Aguiar@dfo.mpo.gc.ca / Tel: 867-669-4911

Biologiste Protection des Péche, Programme la protection des péches
Péches et Océans Canada / Gouvernement du Canada
Mark.D’ Aguiar@dfo.mpo.gc.ca / Tel: 867-669-4911

General Contact Number: 1-855-852-8320
General E-Mail in English (fisheriesprotection@dfo-mpo.gc.ca) or French (protectiondespeches@dfo-mpo.gc.ca)
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